
I strongly oppose house bill 3075 as it is not only unconstitutional but it will also open up oregon 
citizens in marginalized communities to discrimination and prevent themselves from adequately 
protecting themselves 
 
Gun control laws like these have deep historical ties to Jim Crow and black codes that similarly 
implemented permitting from the state to buy a firearm, which was used to prevent African 
Americans from acquiring firearms to protect themselves. 
 
As an Oregonian whos is affected by the American with disabilities act the banning of 
magazines with more than 10 rounds will hinder mine and other differently abled oregonians to 
properly be able to defend themselves compared to more able bodied persons   
 
Lastly, the permitting process of this bill will also disproportionately affect the middle and lower 
class by implementing financial barriers to be able to properly protect ourselves and lead to a 
society where only the rich will be able to afford to protect themselves.  
 
      


